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 Message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This week we have really focused on the arts. We have had musicians in from the 
Oxford Philharmonic Orchestra to start on a long term music, singing and signing 
project. This will result in a performance by primary and secondary students and we will 
give you further details nearer the time. We have also had ​Music for Autism​ in again 
and this always goes down well with all students. 
 
World Book Day was a great success with sensory stories going on across the school 

and some fantastic costumes. We have some pictures later in the newsletter.  
 
For those of you who may be concerned about Coronavirus, we are following the guidance issued by the 
DfE and have reminded staff to wash their hands thoroughly. Staff are already trained in how to do this as 
part of their general medical training. We are also making sanitizer available to visitors and will respond 
accordingly to any reports of related symptoms. 
 
If you haven't yet made an appointment for parents' evening on Thursday, please contact your class 
teacher. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Lucy 

 

Student of the Week 
 
Orange: Zahrah Purple: Isa 
Blue: Raphael Red: Paige 
Yellow: Jake Green: Stas 
Bronze: Riya Silver: Lucas 
Gold: Veronica  Copper: Dalton 
Platinum: Godson Titanium: Jayke 
 

Dates for the diary 

 
12th March 2020 - Parents’ Evening 3.30pm to 6pm 
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Titanium Class 
On Monday we went on our weekly trip to Tesco. Every week when we walk there, we notice the huge 
amounts of litter left along the path so this time we took bin bags and litter pickers. This fits in perfectly with 
our 'caring for the environment' subject, and the students were very proud of the difference they made. 
Whilst at Tesco, each pupil chose a microwave meal to have for lunch on Thursday. We learnt to read the 
instructions, find the time, and use the microwave as independently as possible.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Blue Class 
We had another very busy and fun week in Blue Class.  We enjoyed World Book Day on Thursday, with 
pupils dressed as the Very Hungry Caterpillar, Peter Rabbit, Astronaut and a dinosaur. Sophia from Yellow 
Class came to read us a story " Owl babies" that we all enjoyed. We also had a visit from Oxford 
Philharmonics that day, where we engaged in a Circus themed music performance. 
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World Book Day 2020! 
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Next week's upcoming FoMP event’s  
Tuesday 10th March - Oasis 

Oasis will be at FoMP coffee morning. Come and join us 
for a coffee and find out more about them. Venue 
Community-Tea cafe (along from the primary site). After 
drop off till 10am.  

12th & 13th March - Bear raffle 

If you would like to be in with a chance to win a beautiful 
hand made bear from fabric roses.  FoMP will be selling 
raffle tickets (25p per ticket or £1 step) at parents 
evening and next Friday. Winners announced before 
home time on Friday 13th March. Good luck.  

Friday 20th March  

NEW EVENT 

Family Easter Prize Bingo 

 


